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"On behalf of the Board of the Australian Injecting and Illicit Drug 
Users League (AIVL), I am proud to announce the appointment of AIVL's 
new Chief Executive Officer, Dr Angella Duvnjak, effectively 
immediately," said AIVL President, Niki Parry. 
 
"Angella moves into this role from her previous position as Program 
Manager of the Hepatitis and other BBVs program at AIVL. Her familiarity 
with the work and her current relationship with staff ensures a level of 
trust and continuity for the organisation." 
 
"Angella brings an extensive range of experience and skills including 
teaching, research and publishing in the social sciences and public 
health over the past 15 years. She also has a background in women's 
health including domestic violence, sexual assault and reproductive 
health as well as being a qualified social worker. Her understanding of 
marginalisation and the needs of our community is a valuable asset to 
AIVL's leadership." 
 
Ms Parry said, "The health and human rights of People Who Use Drugs are 
currently going through significant changes in Australia.  AIVL looks 
forward to meeting these challenges with renewed energy and focus. 
Angella is passionate about advocating for the rights of people who 
inject drugs, one of the most marginalised communities in Australia and 
worldwide, and her appointment marks an exciting time for the organisation." 
 
"I am looking forward to the challenge of moving AIVL forward. 
Supporting the implementation of new hepatitis C treatments, 
understanding and tackling the stigma experienced by our community, as 
well as improving engagement with groups within our community of People 
Who Use Drugs, such as those in custodial settings and those who 
identify as Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander are just some of the 
exciting future areas of work for our organisation," Dr Duvnjak said. 
 
Ms Parry also thanked Craig Cooper, who has acted in the role since the 
departure of AIVL's founding CEO, Annie Madden in March 2016. His 
passion and energy was much appreciated by the staff and Board alike. 
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